
Copenhagen, 24 January 2014

Strategic Investments A/S - Observation status removed

ISIN Name

Strategic Investments

Strategic Investments A/S' observation status is removed, as the Exchange has assessed that the company 

complies with the listing requirements for admitting shares for trading, cf. Rules for issuers of shares 3.3.8.

For further information, please see the announcement published by the company on 21 January 2014.

________________________________________________________________________________________

For further information, please contact: Jakob Kaule, Surveillance, tel. 0045 33 93 33 66

NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen has removed the observation status of the company below:

DK0010271238


